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YEAR 7 BULLETIN  
Term 3 Week 10 

 
IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES 

9th October Monday First day of Term Four 
10th November Friday GHS Remembrance Day Assembly 
17th November Friday Adjusted Curriculum Day – Central Coast Aqua Park 
4th,6th & 8th 
December  

Mon, Wed & 
Fri Year 7 Surf Safety Program 

7th December Thursday GHS Annual Presentation Night – Wyong Leagues Club 

12th December Tuesday PBL Semester Two Rewards Excursion – Raging Waters, 
Sydney 

 
A MESSAGE FROM YOUR YEAR ADVISOR 

Another term in the bank. We have clocked up three fantastic terms in high school, and only 
twenty-one to go!  

At the GHS Year 12 Graduation Assembly on Thursday night, it was with great excitement 
that I listened to the voices of students as they reflected on their journey through thirteen 
years of schooling, particularly the last six of high school. One piece of advice that resonated 
with me to share with our students is not to focus on the destination of the end of Year 12 or 
what life looks like after school but to focus on the kind of person you are at the time. I thank 
you all for your partnership in supporting our students to be resilient, kind, and respectful 
human beings. That is what makes the journey through school so much more special, and 
what I know the students will be grateful for in five years’ time. 

I look forward to another term filled with opportunities, challenges, and everything in 
between. I hope that the holiday break is restful, energising, and well-timed for each of you 
and your families. I for one will be taking some time away with my family to enjoy camping, 
surfing, and paragliding. 

If there is anything you would like me to know leading into Term 4, please send me an email. 

Sincerely, 

Mr Mark Finlayson 
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Attendance Reward Winners – Week 9 

The following students were drawn from the pool of students who achieved 100% 
attendance for Week 8. Congratulations to: 

• Noah R, Faythe P, Sawyer W and Lilly S 

 

PBL Assembly Prize Draw Winners 

Congratulations to Ruby W and Cody I, who received prizes in this fortnight’s PBL Prize Draw 
for Year 7. Students are encouraged to continue earning and handing in Goro Golds to secure 
their place at the End-of-Semester Rewards Excursion to Raging Waters, Sydney. 

 

SCHOOL CONTACT 

If you have any updates, concerns or feedback, please email me and I will get back to you at 
the earliest opportunity. 

Please call the school on 4393 7000 or email me at mark.finlayson9@det.nsw.edu.au with 
any questions, concerns, or feedback you have. 

Additionally, please look at our school’s website to find more information regarding 
assessment, wellbeing, news and more:  

https://gorokan-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/  
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